

Mid Murray Council meeting update

Council held its most recent meeting on Tuesday 8 February 2022 at which the following items were discussed or determined:

- Monthly Financial Reports January 2022
- The Mid Year Budget Review was adopted.
- Infrastructure & Field Services Summary Report
- The proposed Sale of an Unmade Road Reserve was tabled.
- Approval for the Mokes by the River event to be held on Sunday 20 March 2022 at Mary Ann Reserve was given.
- Councillor Bailey was appointed as Council's nomination to sit on the Mannum District Hospital Health Advisory Council.
- A draft lease agreement for the Mannum RSL, for a site at 58 Walker Avenue, Mannum, was endorsed for public consultation.
- An update on the Native Title Claims for the Mid Murray Council was tabled.
- Three Petitions were received requesting that Council reinstate the free dumping vouchers for ratepayers and residents. The Petitions are to be referred to the Waste Management Advisory Committee for the scheduled review of the service implementation.

Committee Minutes were received from the following:

- Audit Committee.
- Mid Murray Council Assessment Panel.
- Port of Morgan Heritage and Tourism Board

Ben Scales Chief Executive Officer Mid Murray Council